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HEALTH – I NEED YOUR HELP 

These past few weeks have really been a time of trials for me, and continue even as I write this Newsletter. 

This month is the first anniversary of Christa’s journey to heaven, and I miss her so much, even though I 

know where she is. I  just don’t know how long the pain lasts.  Then came another type of pain!  On the day 

I sent out my last Newsletter I was admitted to hospital with heart attacks.  After various examinations, 

they found out that the heart attacks were symptomatic and in fact were coming from stones in my 

gallbladder! They also found markings on my lungs and this is being investigated at the moment.   The 

operation to remove the gallbladder is planned for Saturday 24 September.   I was able to cover the costs of 

the last hospital stay and three specialists who saw me, but the forthcoming operation and hospital costs 

are going to cost me approximately $4,000.  If you are able to help me with this cost, I would be very 

grateful if you could send your donation to one of the addresses below marked “Operation.”    I thank you in 

advance and will keep you updated.  Friends, I can't stop mission work whilst so many are falling into hell. 

 

DISCIPLESHIP DIPLOMAS 

This month twenty-five members of our church were presented with their diplomas for completing a six-

month discipleship course.  I am so happy to see so many youths among the twenty-five.   There is a real fire 

burning among our people to learn more about Jesus Christ.  I am so proud of each of them and also Pastor 

Juan Carlos and his wife Miriam for teaching them. 

 

                       Our Discipleship Students                                               Pastor Juan Carlos and Miriam 

Jeff Mills Serving the People in Guatemala 



 

CHURCH 

The church is growing and we are running out of space, especially for the children!  We are praying for a 

new piece of land that God will give to us.  Meanwhile this month, the ladies decided that the church 

needed painting, so they grabbed their husbands and got to work! Please join us in prayer. 

 

                                        Time for a break! 

 

 

INDEPENDENCE DAY 

The 15th of September was Guatemala’s Independence Day Celebration.  To celebrate this day many 

churches, schools and organizations had torch runs through the streets.  Our church also took part, and even 

though it was pouring down with rain, this did not dampen the enthusiasm of our members.  The 8km run 

finished at the church. A quick shower and then a time of worship in the church. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



PIZZAS  

My missionary friend Karen Bedford spent an afternoon teaching some of the ladies in 

our church how to make pizzas.  They were very excited to be able to make a pizza for 

the first time.   I am so grateful to Karen for all her help. 

 

 

HOUSE BETTY 

The house, hopefully, 

will be completed in 

another 2 months. Our 

sister Betty and her 

daughter are so excited 

and grateful for the 

donations that have 

made this possible.   

 

 

PRAYERS 

1. A missionary couple to join in with this ministry. 

2. $4,000 for my operation. 

3. The complete healing of my heart physically and spiritually. 

4. More souls for the Kingdom of God 

5. Thank you for your prayers. 

God bless you all 

Jeff  Mills  

Globe Mission Missionary 

 

 

UK Donations 

Globe UK 

Bank of Scotland, Sort Code: 80-06-55 

Account Number: 00382152 

Payable to: Globe UK (With a note for Mills) 

Offices: Globe UK, PO Box 29068, Dunfermiline, 

Fife KY11 4YJ, Scotland. 

Tel: 01383-731618 (+44-1383-731618) 

Mail: office@globe-uk.org   www.globe-uk.org 

Our website: 

www.finalharvestministries.net 

 

My email: 

JeffGMills@GMail.com 

 

Donations can be made online by 

Credit /Debit Card or Pay Pal by 

Clicking on: www.globe-uk.org 

 

USA Donations 

Make check out to: 

“Globe Mission International” 

And earmark it: 

“For GE-J Mills, and mail to: 

Globe Missions International 

PO Box 3040, Pensacola 

FL 32516-3040 
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